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6th December 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Please find attached the final report from our recent Ofsted Inspection.  
 
We are very pleased to announce that we have retained our rating of Good. This was our first 
inspection under the new Ofsted framework which focuses more on the quality of education and the 
learning that is taking place. 
 
We are delighted that the inspection team recognised that ‘Adults live the vision of the school’ and that 
children are ‘proud of their school.’ 
 
There are many areas of strength highlighted within the report as well as some areas for development 
identifed.  
 
As a strong team we will continue to move our school forward ensuring we are providing a great 
education for your child and preparing them for the next stage in their education. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank every member of staff at Baddow Hall Infants for their hard 
work and commitment to our school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Lesley Schlanker 
Headteacher 
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